

August 22, 2022

Dr. Steve C. Adamson Office of the President Erskine College 2 Washington Street Due West, SC 29639

Dear Dr. Adamson:

Thank you for the invitation to attend your inauguration. Although my schedule prevents my being with you on that important date, our Constituent Relations Office will coordinate with our friends and alumni to determine if a delegate is available to represent Furman University, and we will forward his or her name immediately.

On behalf of the administration, faculty, staff, and student body of Furman University, I extend congratulations to you and wish you well upon your installation as the eighteenth president of Erskine College. Along with a citation expressing the best wishes of the Furman community, I extend my personal best wishes for a long and successful term of office.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Davis

President

ED:ch



The president, administration, faculty, staff, and students of Furman University

extend greetings and congratulations to

on the occasion of your inauguration as president of

Dr. Steven C. Adamson

Erskine College

August 22, 2022

Chrabeth Davis, President